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Ref. No. FFWPUI BFD-1 2021-03 

To:  Regional Group Presidents, Sub-regional Directors, National Leaders 
Cc:  Personnel-in-charge in Regional Group Headquarters, Sub-region Headquarters 
From:  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification  
International Headquarters (FFWPU IHQ)  

Date:  2.7 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 8th Year of Cheon Il Guk (March 19, 2021)  
Re.:  Request to Report the Continental Target Number of 2021 CheonBo Couples  
 
 

May the love and blessings of Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you always.  
As announced in the FFWPU Official Memo 2021-038, the IHQ will be conduction a CheonBo 

evaluation in preparation for the upcoming 2021 CheonBo Entrance Ceremony. We ask your cooperation to 
report the target number of CheonBo couples by continent as follows.  
 

1. Contents of Report 
A. Content: Target number of 2021 CheonBo couples by continent 
B. Method: Fill in attachment file and submit report.  
C. Deadline: Submit report through email by March 31, 2021.  
D. Email: ffwpuihqcb@gmail.com 
E. Administrative Staff: Mr. Yasuno Kawata, Project Manager, Blessed Family Department-1, 

International Headquarters 
F. Attachment: Continental Target Number of 2021 CheonBo Couples Report Form (Blank Format) 
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